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Our March issue of Connections is now available online! 

 

  

Keystone First and Keystone First Community HealthChoices are pleased to announce the 

availability of the first edition of our provider newsletter, Connections! We hope your 

practice finds this issue educational and helpful.   

We welcome any comments or suggestions you may have. Send them to us at:  

Keystone First: provider.communications@keystonefirstpa.com 

Keystone First Community HealthChoices: provider.communications@keystonefirstchc.com 

This edition covers topics such as: 

 An important message from our Market Chief Medical Officer: Appropriate antibiotic 

utilization affects us all 

 DHS released new Medical Assistance bulletins (MABs) announcing newly created 

Current Procedural Terminology (CPT) codes for the administration of SARS-CoV-2 

vaccines 

 Postpartum home visits and Pregnancy, Baby, and Young Child Home Visiting Program 

 Reminder: All providers and all locations must be enrolled and have a valid PPID 

number 

 Dental care - work with us to promote annual dental visits to our members ad 

Participants 

 Provider credentialing rights and responsibilities 

You can access the newsletter at: 
 
Keystone First: www.keystonefirstpa.com > Providers > Resources > Communications > 
Provider newsletters.  
 
Keystone First Community HealthChoices: www.keystonefirstchc.com > Providers > 
Resources > Communications > Provider newsletters. 
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